
 

 It’s Time to Recertify Your Patients!* 

The Families First Coronavirus Response Act has expired. 
To learn how MVP can help your patients continue their 

coverage, visit mvphealthcare.com/recertification. 

*Applies to Members enrolled in Medicaid, Child Health Plus (CHP), Health and Recovery 

Plan (HARP), and the Essential Plan (EP). 

 

To view all communications, visit mvphealthcare.com/FastFax  
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Important Updates for Article 29-I VFCA Health Facilities 

 

To keep our valued care delivery partners up to date, MVP Health Care® (MVP) is reminding our Article 29-I 

VFCA Health Facilities that Medical Nutrition Therapy (MNT) was added to their Other Limited Health Related 

Services Fee Schedule. Following the NYS Department of Health memo dated June 26, 2023, MVP is notifying 

our Participating Article 29-I VFCA Facilities that claims for MNT services for dates of service July 1, 2022 and 

after may now be submitted. MNT Services must be provided and billed in accordance with the New York State 

updates for 29-I VFCA Health Facilities.   

Billing for 29-I Nutritional Services must follow the guidance outlined in the Article 29-I Health Facility Billing 

Manual, which can be found at health.ny.gov. Claims for 29-I MNT services provided before July 1, 2022 are 

ineligible for payment. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your MVP Behavioral Health Professional Relations 

Representative. 

This communication should be viewed by: 

Article 29-I VFCA Health Facilities 

https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/behavioral_health/children/docs/2023-06-26__olhrs_fee_sched.pdf
https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/behavioral_health/children/docs/2023-06-26__olhrs_fee_sched.pdf

